
Coronavirus Update: 

GTL and California Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation (CDCR)
are closely monitoring the coronavirus situation. To help you stay
connected with your incarcerated loved ones during this time, GTL has 
partnered with CDCR to extend the free calling program by providing all
persons incarcerated at CDCR with free United States domestic phone calls 
every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, for five (5) weeks, beginning 

DETAILS:

We Want You to Stay Connected

March 31, 2020 through April 30, 2020.  Phone calls will be provided as 
conditions and security allow. 

•  All facility phone stations will be configured with free collect calling 
to United States domestic phone numbers on on the following dates:

•  All persons incarcerated  will be entitled to make free United States 
domestic collect calls on these days (see schedule above). 

•  The called party will be informed that they will not be charged for 
this free call. 

•  At the end of each program date, free collect calling will end. 

Thanks,
The GTL Team

o Week 1: March 31st, April 1st, April 2nd
o Week 2: April 7th, 8th, 9th
o Week 3: April 14th, 15th, 16th
o Week 4: April 21st, 22nd, 23rd
o Week 5: April 28th, 29th, 30th


